Dear parents/carers,

Thank you for your support of the children’s performances taking place this week. We have now
addressed all ticket requests that have come in via Reception or to music@tma.bucks.sch.uk. We
have been delighted with the number of parents who wish to come and see their children perform,
but from now on we are unable to process any more late ticket requests for the Year 3 or Year 4
productions as we are concentrating on getting the children ready to perform.

Thank you for your understanding and we hope you enjoy the show!
Em Marshall

Head of Music & Performing Arts



